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Rivera’s Collision Center Holds Grand Opening 

 
Rio Grande City, Texas (August 14, 2017) — The Rio Grande City Economic 
Development Corporation would like to congratulate Rivera’s Collision Center’s on their grand 
opening in Rio Grande City.  
 
Rivera’s Collision Center is owned and operated by Ricardo Rivera, a longtime Rio Grande City 
resident. Over 30 years ago, Ricardo Rivera began his career in auto body repair and decided to 
make his dream a reality by opening his own business. His business specializes in collision repair 
and refinishing and will employ up to a total of six auto body technicians.  
 
“We’d like to thank everyone who came out to celebrate with us and we look forward to 
servicing the community of Rio Grande City and Starr County,” said Ricardo Rivera, owner of 
Rivera’s Collision Center.  
 
“We congratulate Ricardo and Carmen Rivera on the opening of their business and wish them 
much success for years to come,” said Mayor Joel Villarreal.  
 
Rivera’s Collision Center is located at 1940 W. US Hwy 83 in Rio Grande City. Business hours are 
Monday through Friday, 7:30 am to 6:30 pm and Saturday, 8:00 am to 6:30 pm. For more 
information, call (956) 263-1840. 
 
For more information about the Rio Grande City EDC, visit www.rgcedc.org or call (956) 487-
3476.  
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Photo caption: Rivera’s Collision Center Ribbon Cutting Ceremony  
 


